
 

 

 

 
March 5, 2021 
 
Town of West Tisbury 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
P.O. Box 279 
West Tisbury, MA  02575 
 
Re:  #145 Obed Daggett Road, West Tisbury Assessor Parcel 6-2 
 VLS&E Job No. 642-1 

 
Dear Commission Members, 
 
On February 16, 2021 the Board approved a special permit on the above referenced property for the 
construction of an in-ground swimming pool and associated 2,300 sf pool house with bar area and half 
bath. The homeowner has made some minor modifications to the pool house plan and is requesting the 
ZBA to review the changes as de minimis. Changes to the plan are listed below: 
 

1. The pool house shape has changed slightly but the footprint area is the same. The location of 
the pool house is in the same general location.  

2. The pool is the same size but has moved north slightly. 
3. The pool deck and surrounding retaining walls have changed shape. 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions or require any additional information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Reid G. Silva, PE/PLS 
Professional Engineer 
Professional Land Surveyor 


